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Highland Beach Bucket Tree Use Initial Research Findings 

HOA HOA Contact Information Property Management Contact Feedback / Survey Participation Notes 

Bel Lido President: Ron Brown 
Tele. No.: 561-266-0299  
Email: rdbrown1@aol.com 

NA Reached out to Mr. Ron Brown 3 times 
via email.  Provided background 
information and survey link.  No 
response as of 1/23/22 

Highlands Place 
(2901 S. Ocean Blvd.) 

President: David Stern 
Tele. No.: 561-702-3655 
Email: highlandplace@bellsouth.net 

Heather Rubin 
Campbell Property Management 
561-276-4722 
HRubin@campbellproperty.com 

Property manager shared survey with 
community after board approval.  See 
survey results documents for more 
information. 

Toscana  
(3701 S. Ocean Blvd.) 

President: Bart Satsky 
Tele. No.: 973-985-7043 

Virgil Teca 
First Service Residential 
561-272-2269 
Virgil.teca@fsresidential.com 

After multiple calls and emails inquiries 
was finally able to speak with Mr. Virgil 
Teca over the phone on Friday, 
1/21/22.  He verbally reported that his 
beach club attendants claim that the 
bucket tree is never utilized.  He also 
shared that 3 of the of the 4 original 
buckets were missing, a fact that I 
confirmed myself by walking by. Was 
not sure if board would approve survey 
link distribution.   

Trafalgar  
(2917 S. Ocean Blvd.) 

President: Deborah Hurd 
Tele. No.: 561-706-7114 

Anna Thomas 
Castle Group 
561-276-1949 

athomas@castlegroup.com 
 

Property manager shared survey with 
community after board approval.  See 
survey results documents for more 
information. 
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